K-LITE

February 15, 1985

Bill Nittler

Mr.
Box 724
Meeker, CO 81641
Dear Mr. Nittler:
A review of the program logs for September 28, 1984
verifies you were receiving KLTQ . I am delight-
ed that you were able to pick up our station.
letter.

Thank you for/yo

Sincerely,&\\\\

NS

Mario Hieb
Chief Engineer
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